Thursday, July 1, 2021
Dear Rockaway Borough School Community:

The Rockaway Borough Board of Education is pleased to announce that we have
reached a three-year agreement with the Rockaway Borough Education Association
(RBEA) for the period July 1, 2021 through June 30, 2024. The contract was ratified by
the RBEA on June 7 and approved by the Board of Education on Wednesday, June 23,
2021.

During negotiations, both parties remained professional and respectfully engaged in
open dialogue, focused on the quality of our staff, the strength of our programs, and,
most importantly, the well-being of our students. While the COVID-19 pandemic has
made these past 15 months particularly challenging for everyone, the Rockaway
Borough School District has remained unwavering in its collective devotion to our
students and families.

We are pleased that we reached a settlement prior to the end of the current contract,
and we look forward to the 2021-2022 school year.

Have a happy and healthy summer!

Your Rockaway Borough Board of Education



